
 

 

 

 

               
          

7th October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

On Friday 15th October we are holding a Celebration Event to mark the 

transformation of our school to Integrated Status. Unfortunately, due to Covid 

restrictions still in place we will be unable to invite out parents to join us.  

 

We will be holding a special assembly that morning to which we have been 

able to invite a small number of guests. We even have a special visitor lined up 

to meet the pupils. 

 

After the assembly, the younger children will have fun with, ‘Jump, Jiggle and 

Jive’ and the older children will take part in a colour run after lunch. Please 

send in old clothes for the P4-7 pupils. We may even have a visit from the ice-

cream van. 

 

School will close at 2pm for All children on Friday 15th October. All pupils 

must be in full uniform on Friday 15th October. There will not be any PE 

lessons that day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

N Hall 

Principal 

Principal: N Hall BA (Hons) Ed. PQH 

Phone: 028 93351272      

E-mail: nhall292@c2kni.net 

website: www.centralintegratedps.co.uk 

 


